COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

13th NWovember, 1937.

 Dear Siﬂ,

. I duly received Np, Forster's letter o
the lst instamt relating to the explosion which occurred
from the Auxiliary Boiler of the s.s. "KINGSWOOD" at Port
: xﬂiﬁ m Japuary last, and have to acquaint you that his
 in respect of his examination of the boiler and hils
umme discussion with Hr, Hurworth, the Doerd of Trade
: appointed te hold the preliminary emquiry, have
_ m mmxr noted.

o Thanking Mre Porster for the attention
‘he has given to this matter,

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,
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